
From: Project Team, Site C
Subject: Overnight delay on Old Fort Rd. to move oversized equipment
Date: 2023, March 08 4:33:55 PM

Dear Old Fort neighbours,
 
We want to let you know we are expecting a large equipment move on Old Fort Road
beginning tonight March 8 and again tomorrow night, March 9. You can expect a 10 to 20
minute traffic delay between midnight and 1:00 am each night, as the equipment moves
from Site C Gate B onto Old Fort Rd.
 
This work is permitted by the Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure (MOTI).
 
We appreciate your patience while we conduct this work.
 
Regards,
Site C Project team
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